HISPANT

To Whom it may interest

As the President of Rl Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (RIHCC), | am writing this letter
of intent to express our intention to occupy space and leasing at the 25 Bough Street,
Providence, Rhode Island community development upon its opening in 2024.

The RIHCC will implement co-working space as part of the benefits for Latino
entrepreneurs and small businesses that have difficulties to rent spaces during the initial
stages of their business. We consider 25 Bough Street, Providence, Rhode Island
community development as an excellent location to implement this benefit.

The RI Hispanic Chamber of Commerce is an organization created to represent,
promote and support the economic development of the Latino Business Community.

Partnerships and alliances has been key to reach our goas and we hope this
collaboration between our organizations will result in more benefits to our small
business community.

As an organization that works to promote and contribute with the growth of our
member’s businesses, we consider this development will represent an important
advance for our minority Business Community.

Please feel free to follow up with us. As mentioned, we are excited to be in this
community empowerment space,

Oscar Mejias
Executive Director
RIHCC




